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Thanks to all of our performers for putting on an amazing show!
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 A note from the School Counseling Office: 
Happy Friday!
Although this month is marketed as being cheerful,
this can be a stressful time of year for many people.
Please don’t hesitate to reach out to your counselor if
you need some support!

Seniors- make sure you let your counselor know about
college acceptances, enlistment and employment
offers so we can make banners!

FRI, 12/22 Early Dismissal

TUES, 1/2 Return from Winter Break

THURS, 1/4 Financial Aid Workshop, 6 pm

WED, 1/10 Power Hour w/ School Counselor

NWR Closed

Delayed Opening - PLC MON, 1/29

Mr. Baum, Mrs. Drum, Mr. Hill,
Ms. Quinn, and Mrs. Richardson

 Looking ahead: 

MON, 1/15



NWR Tech Office Reminders

Chromebooks are necessary to be

successful in school, so please be

prepared each day. Remember to charge

your Chromebook each night and bring it

to school every day.

From the Health Office

Important
If you self carry an inhaler or Epipen, you must have it with you

every day. When participating in athletics or attending trips
off campus, you will not be permitted to attend without it.

Please call the health office if you have any questions.
908-362-8211 x 1113



Patriot Games
Students tried to get a cookie from their nose to their mouth

without hands!



FAA Holiday Arrangements
FFA sold unique

arrangements last week.
All arrangements were

made by the Floriculture
classes and the wooden
vases were created by
Wood Tech 1 students.Mrs. Erickson 

loves hers!

Mrs. Handy’s 
7th Grade ELA
Ugly Sweaters

Students illustrated their ugly sweater, and wrote
a descriptive paragraph. Another student

recreated the ugly sweater by using only the
descriptive paragraph. Then the students created

ugly holiday sweater cookies.





Young Man of the Year Nominee
Rowan Kessler

The nominees for the Super Football Conference Steve DeGregorio Young
Man of the Year Award have been announced and North Warren Regional’s

nominee is Rowan Kessler! Every player nominated is recognized with a
plaque before their final regular season game. The winner of the award will

be announced in January. Good Luck Rowan!






